
Honorable Committee, 
 
This bill needs to be removed from consideration in its entirety. Its flawed in thought process, 
and then in wording. 
With the last revision, I will give an example that comes to my mind immediately. 
Since the State of Oregon ( ODFW ) allows trapping for coyotes, does that mean Trappers need 
to take wounded animals in to be tended too? 
 
Coyotes are natures survivors, and as they move into our suburban communities, like Sherwood 
where we live. The complaints continue of a daily basis of cats and dogs disappearing and 
increasing. We have caused this by not allowing a checks and balance to this population by not 
allowing to control them from outside our cities, and as the population grows, they move into 
the communities in search of food, since the wilds can no longer support them. 
Please reject this bill, and let ODFW, and Hunters decide what is best for this issue, and act 
accordingly 
Respectfully 
Dean Goodding 
 


